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First of all,  I really appreciate the initiative program for endowing me this great opportunities to 

make the oral presentation at Botanisch Institute at the university of Munich in Germany and to make 

the poster presentation at the Conferences on Magnetic Resonance in Biological Systems (ICMRBS).

I stayed in Munich for three nights and second day 

after getting to Munich I had oral  presentation. As a 

matter of fact, before and after my presentation I had 

profound discussions on the collaboration between me 

and  Prof.  Joll  who  is  P.I.  at  the  lab  I  visited.  The 

results  of  discussions  and  the  response  toward  my 

presentation  were  so  good.  I  have  been  recently 

thought  over  a  concrete  research  plan  for 

collaboration project.

I  moved to  Göttingen to take part  in  the ICMRBS 

and  stayed  totally  for  seven  nights.  Göttingen  was 

famous for the street of university in Germany. People 

said  that  the  Göttingen  university  I  visited  produced 

more than 40 persons who won the Novel prize. How 

amazing  it  is!  The  contents  of  lectures  of  ICMRBS 

were  both  great  and  sound,  moreover,  the  speakers 

who are the most well-known all over the world in the 

field of NMR all  got together. I  was happy to able to 

talk with one of the most respectful scientists of mine 

and present my result.

I  am  sure  that  these  all  experiences  make  my 

viewpoint much larger and give room for looking back 

on my scientific life. 


